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18 November 2013
To All Parents and Carers of Students in Year 7

Dear Parents and Carers

Tallis Habits of Mind

As a School of Creativity, we are committed to ensuring that students learn creatively. We know that learning improves when young people are given the tools to reflect on how they learn and encouraged to develop particular aptitudes and dispositions. Consequently, we have adopted a set of Habits of Mind closely linked to creativity as a framework for developing these aptitudes and dispositions in all our young people. We call this initiative Tallis Habits.
The Habits are:



INQUISITIVE





Wondering and questioning






Exploring and investigating





Challenging assumption
COLLABORATIVE



Co-operating appropriately


Giving and receiving feedback


Sharing the ‘product’






PERSISTENT





Sticking with difficulty





Daring to be different






Tolerating uncertainty






DISCIPLINED





Crafting and improving






Reflecting critically






Developing techniques





IMAGINATIVE








Using intuition








Making connections







Playing with possibilities

We want specifically and explicitly to develop these habits with our learners so that they are better equipped to cope with challenges they face in and beyond school. We are working particularly closely with Year 7 students, their teachers and tutors so that we can build a culture of learning that permeates the whole school in successive years.  We know this works best when young people are involved in the process too.

So far we have:

· Embedded Habits of Mind into all new schemes of work.
· Included references to Habits of Mind in lesson planning.
· Designed Extended Learning Enquiries for students in Years 7 and 9.
· Created a new web app for use by students and teachers to reflect on their learning.
· Designed a new sticker-based Habits of Mind rewards system for Year 7 students.
· Created a Habits of Mind poster for display in all classrooms and around the school building.
We are also planning to:

· Create a Tallis Habits design group of Year 7 students who will work closely with our designer to refine the web app and advise on the further development of the Tallis Habits initiative.
· Create a film with students about Tallis Habits.
Information about Tallis Habits is available on the school website: thomastallisschool.com/tallis-habits
As parents and carers of Year 7 students, you may already be aware that your son or daughter is using the web app to reflect on and record how they feel about their Tallis Habits. The data that students enter into the site, however, is only accessible to them. It provides a picture of their habits over time. Please encourage them to use the app regularly at home. It works on any device connected to the internet. If you haven’t yet taken a look, please visit the public site: tallishabits.herokuapp.com.
You may also have noticed that Year 7 students have designed Tallis Habits Passports featuring self-portraits. Students must keep these safely in their planners. They will be used to collect and transfer colour-coded stickers given by their class teachers in recognition of their effort in developing the different Habits of Mind. Each tutor group has a large poster on which the stickers will be displayed, creating a slowly growing info-graphic representation of their collective habits. 
Your support, interest and engagement at home in the Tallis Habits project will be a vital factor in helping us to help your children. If you have any further questions about the Tallis Habits initiative, please contact Jon Nicholls, Director of Arts, Creativity and Communications (jnicholls@thomastallis.org.uk).
Yours sincerely
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Carolyn Roberts

Head
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